
To limit the spread of the COVID-19 Virus pandemic as much as  
possible, as a nation we have all been told to stay home unless we 
really have to go somewhere essential but remember, the Far West 
team are still working and are here to support you during this difficult 

time. 
 

During this stressful time, people experiencing domestic and family 
violence may be at an increased risk and do not feel or are not safe 

at home. Knowing the red flags is important and if you and/or a loved 
one are experiencing domestic violence, if you don’t feel safe at 

home or if you need support to get through, remember we are still 
here to support you and can be contacted on our mobile phones. 

Self Isolation and staying safe in 
the home – COVID-19 Response 

 

Far West Indigenous Family Violence Service 

The Team can be contacted on: 
Cunnamulla: 
Anita: 0427 900 319 

Amanda: 0428 600 676 

Charleville 

Donna: 0428 600 677 

DV Connect 
1800 811 811 

Safe Connections 

1800 951 052 

In the event of a Emergency, please call the Police on 000. 

Example of Red Flags 

Controlling Behavior   

Verbal Abuse 

Isolation 

Physical Abuse 

Financial Abuse 


